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NNNaaatttuuurrraaalll   PPPlllaaayyygggrrrooouuunnnddd   

aaattt   IIIssslllaaannnddd   LLLaaakkkeee   

LLLiiiooonnnsss   &&&   RRRoootttaaarrryyy   JJJoooiiinnnttt   PPPrrrooojjjeeecccttt   
This afternoon the Credit Valley Conservation 

Foundation held an announcement event to 

acknowledge the $100,000. donation ($50,000. from 

each Club) for the new Natural Playground  

Construction of the Path has commenced; installation 

of the Elements will begin in the Spring of 2019. 

The intent is to make this year round by flooding the 

Path in Winter for pleasure skating! 

AAAnnnnnnooouuunnnccceeemmmeeennnttt   PPPhhhoootttooo   
Representatives from Lions, Rotary, CVC and the 

CVC Foundation gathered at the Site for the official 

announcement: 
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